
Notice of Public Hearing 

 Town of Porterfield 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing on a zoning variance request 

filed by Adam Collins affecting property located off of Menominee River 

Drive, parcel number 026-1212.9. 5.25AC LOT 1 CSM 2696 IN V18 PG87 

BNG PRT GOVT LOT 4 S23 T32N R22E. 

 

The public hearing shall be held at 5:45 pm on Wednesday, October 11, 

2023 at the Porterfield Town Hall. 

 

Action on the variance request will take place at the regular monthly Town 

Board meeting on October 11, 2023 at 6 pm at the Porterfield Town Hall. 

 

Amy Linstad 

Clerk 


